
 

Document 
Number 

Date Description of 
Document 

Decision Exemption 

1 21 July 1997 Decision to 
acquire 
Coranderrk 

Release in full  

2 18 March 1999 Internal Memo 
re Divestment 
of Coranderrk 

Release in full  

3 7 May 1999 Property 
Details Form re 
Springfield 

Release in full  

4 22 November 
1999 

File Note re 
Coranderrk 

Release in part Personal 
information s 
47F 

5 3 February 
2000 

File Note re 
Coranderrk 

Release in part Personal 
information s 
47F and 
irrelevant 
information 

6 15 February 
2000 

Decision to 
acquire 
Springfield 

Release in part Personal 
information s 
47F 

7 6 March 2000 Internal Memo 
re Coranderrk 

Release in full  

8 21 November 
2003 

File Note re 
Springfield 

Release in part Personal 
information s 
47F 

9 3 December 
2003 

File Note re 
Springfield 

Release in part Personal 
information s 
47F 

10 8 May 2007 File Note re 
Coranderrk 

Release in part Personal 
information s 
47F 

11 9 May 2007 File Note re 
Coranderrk 

Release in part Personal 
information s 
47F 

12 9 May 2007 File Note re 
Coranderrk 

Release in part Personal 
information s 
47F 

13 14 June 2007 File Note re 
Coranderrk 

Release in part Personal 
information s 
47F 

14 24 July 2007 File Note re 
Coranderrk 

Release in full  



15 24 July 2007 File Note re 
Coranderrk 

Release in full  

16 30 July 2007 File Note re 
Coranderrk 

Release in full  

17 26 November 
2009  

File Note re 
Springfield 

Release in full  

18 23 May 2011 File Note re 
Coranderrk 

Release in part Personal 
information s 
47F 

19 22 February 
2012 

Inspection 
Report re 
Coranderrk 

Release in part Personal 
information s 
47F 

20 9 June 2017 File Note re 
Coranderrk 

Release in part Personal 
information s 
47F 

21 30 August 2017 File Note re 
Coranderrk 

Release in full  

 


